
From: Marks, Jaclyn
Sent: 7/8/2011 2:21:14 PM

Redacted Allen,To:
Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Solar PV program update

Folks,

I’m just checking in to see if your Solar PV program is still on schedule and would like to know if you are 
still planning on submitting your contracts advice letter on July 15. If there are any changes in the 
schedule, please let me know.

Thanks,

Jaclyn

Jaclyn Marks - Energy Division - Renewables Portfolio Stand m - California Public Utilities 
Commission - iaclvn.marks@cpuc.ca.oov - 415-703-2257 - http://www.CDuc.ca.Qov/renewables
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